
     

September 16, 2009 

RE: Catoctin 50k Trail Run Donation 

Donald H. Rohrback 

MD Dept of Natural Resources 

Wildlife & Heritage Division 

Indian Springs Wild Life Mgt Area 

Clear Spring, MD 21722 

Dear Donny, 

On behalf of the Catoctin 50k Trail Run race management and all the runners we would like to thank you for the use of the Blue Trail 

and to make a donation of $1,050.50 to the Monocacy Valley Chapter of the NWTF (Turkey Federation).    

 

As in the past, a portion of every entry ($3) is donated to the park.  In addition to that there are a number of runners who made 

individual donations to the maintenance of the park.  Their names are listed on the following page. 

 

Once again we thank you for the use of the park and look forward to using it again on July 31, 2010. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kevin Sayers (Race Director) 

15 Kline Blvd 

Frederick, MD 21701 

(301) 529-3504 

 

kevin.sayers@yahoo.com 

 

 

 

 


